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From: Annette Wheaton , NSW resident and Solar Citizens supporter

To: Net Zero Commission Mailbox
Subject: Submission to the NSW Net Zero Commission 2025 Consultation
Date: Friday, 11 July 2025 2:53:44 PM

Dear Commissioners,

As a NSW resident, | am grateful for the opportunity to engage in the 2025 Net Zero
Commission consultation. Please accept this email as my written submission to this
consultation process

| would like to ask you, the Net Zero Commission, to make the following
recommendations to key NSW Ministers, to be actioned within this current term of
government:

1. We are destroying our culture, our agriculture, mining, manufacturing, an our children
when, with the education system tells our children what to think instead of how to think
and we are selling our country to the highest bidder while destroying our people and
environment.

We are making it easy to get Australia to become a communist country by sacrificing
our people, environment and government renewable pagan god's of renewables.

And it's been documented by 4 corners ABC that we now have unexplained cancers in
our young people.

Solar panels have been around for over 30 years, WHAT A CO-INCIDENCE. this
industry should be stopped much like the live cattle export was stopped, OUR PEOPLE
ARE DIEING, it's not the cattle this time.

Yours Sincerely,
Annette Wheaton, NSW resident

Contact: annettewheaton2@bigpond.com





